
Dear SGA,

I hope this message finds you well. It is with a mixture of gratitude and sadness that I submit my
resignation from my role as SGA Director of Public Relations, effective immediately. I am unable
to fulfill my duties as director due to my class schedule. My goal is to be able to graduate within
a certain timeframe and the current class that conflicts with my schedule is only offered in the
spring semester on specific days being Monday and Wed. My current educational path is set to
be graduated by Spring Semester 2025. I apologize for the inconvenience this may cause. I
hope to be reconsidered for the role in the future. I absolutely loved my experience within our
student government and the relationships I've created. I appreciate each of you and hope to
work with you again. I believe in each of you to continue to do great things for our student body.

Working with SGA has been an incredible journey filled with learning, growth, and meaningful
experiences. I am truly grateful for the opportunities I've had to contribute to the success of the
team and the organization as a whole. I have gained invaluable skills and knowledge during my
time here.

I am committed to ensuring a smooth transition during my notice period. I am more than willing
to assist in training a replacement or finding a replacement.

Thank you once again for the fantastic experience.

Best regards,

Juliana Gonzalez
Former SGA DPR


